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December 20, 2018

Federal Judge Rules ACA Law is Unconstitutional
By Lisa Shenduk, Compliance Manager

On Friday, December 14, 2018 a federal district court judge in Texas issued a ruling 
declaring the Affordable Care Act unconstitutional. This ruling was not placed into effect 
and is not final. It is expected to be appealed to the Supreme Court and will go on for 
several months. Pending the appeal process, the most important information that you need 
to know is that nothing has changed. The current law and all regulations around the ACA 
still apply. 
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